
All Saints Secondary School

299 Ryehill Road

Glasgow

G21 3EN

Phone: 0141 582 0010

Fax: 0141 582 0011

24th April 2012

Dear Parent/Carer

As you may be aware one of the gym halls in the school will be used as a 
polling station on Thursday 3rd May 2012.  The school will be open to staff 
and pupils as usual on this day. The Intermediate 2 Music exam will run as 
normal.

In order to ensure the smooth running of the school and the polling station, we 
will have to close off the First Year playground for the duration of the day. 
However other arrangements will be made for them.

Yours sincerely

Mr P Holmes
Head Teacher


